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From the HM - Flying Start to this year!
This half term has flown by, and it was wonderful to welcome old and new members
of Moreau House back after the Summer break. We got off to a roaring start winning
Part song, and have put in a fantastic team effort in House events thus far. I continue
to be proud of the way our House values kindness and caring for others, and was
grateful for the vast amounts of food donations we collected for the Harvest festival.
Leadership in our House is strong and visible, and I have been impressed by our Year
13 girls setting good examples and giving the rest of the House guidance and advice
through formal assemblies and informal chats. I hope you enjoy hearing from some of
our girls in this newsletter, and wish you all a very happy half term break. 

I Head of House - Margot
As Head of Moreau House this year, I have set myself some specific goals. For the forthcoming year, I hope to sustain our
stable environment in which the Moreau girls are generous and kind-hearted to each other, as well as to others in school. We
have been doing our best as a House to make sure our new Year 9 and 12 girls feel comfortable and secure. The term started
with House Singing which brought many of us out of our comfort zone and threw the new girls straight into the deep end,
performing in front of the school. Winning first place in Part Song and second place in House Song made our community feel
super energised and excited for the term ahead. Winning House Singing brought out many qualities we value in Moreau,
including  drive and determination both as a team and as individuals. I feel that this event has confirmed for us all the positive
energy in Moreau and the happy community we are.
 We have started to do more in our families, such as creating fun TikTok videos about what we value in Moreau. The best thing
about these little families in House is that they can be a tightly knit group in which we can create deeper bonds across year
groups, and we encourage each of the girls to check in with each other.  House Nights give us the chance to share fun
experiences - so far we have  hosted the other Houses making S’mores, enjoyed wholesome movie nights and have finished
with pumpkin carving, ready for Halloween. In particular, the House wouldn’t be the same without our Monday break time
sweet treats. So… the House bake off has been up and running and the girls are all looking forward to seeing what the staff
bring to the table when it is their turn after half term.
I would like to send my thanks to every Moreau girl for a fun and happy first half term. We have lots more to look forward to!
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Boarders Weekly
Activities

Year 11 - Molly

House Quiz

S’mores

A taste of this half term...

Year 11 is a very full on year for everyone, and coming back into Moreau has really helped me get back
into routine and prepare for my GCSEs. Moreau is such a supportive and kind environment to be in and I
love being part of such a lovely community. For me House Singing is one of the best events and winning
part song was definitely a highlight, I also love our bake off Mondays as well as our well-being chats
with Nat and the 6th formers in the common room. Our head of house this year, Margot, is such a
positive person and is always looking out for everyone else which makes her such a good leader. There
is so much life and fun in Moreau and I’m excited for the year ahead and so glad to be back!

I thought starting Framlingham College in Year 9 would be scary, especially because I didn’t like boarding at
my old school - it felt a bit daunting coming in and weekly boarding straight away. But Moreau House really
welcomed me and made it feel like home from the start. The friendly spirt that the House has is really uplifting.
All the upper years are so nice and they are always there for you when you need anything. I really enjoyed
taking part in House Singing and I can’t wait for House Dance because of the effort that people put in. It is such
fun and it really feels good to work hard on something with everyone else around you. All of the staff in House
are supportive and they help everyone through any troubles, problems or worries we might  have.

Year 9 - Edie

Monday morning Bake off (Yr 13)  

Pumpkin Carving


